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Giving every student the opportunity to hear the good news of Jesus Christ.

- during our Sabbatical in June that we learn how to 
rest well and root out a “performance” mentality 

- Israel trip: May 30 to June 12; deep understanding 
of the Bible, endurance for travel, soul rest 

- better understanding of our talents and strengths 
- refreshment at marriage conference in late June 
- continued vision for our ministry during national 

Cru staff conference in Colorado - July 14 to 21

As I (Jenny) was getting ready for bed a few weeks ago, I got a text 
message from Paige, one of the Butler soccer girls that I disciple every 
week. With about five exclamation points in each text, Paige shared how 
one of her teammates had just put her faith in Christ! And the kicker? 
The conversation happened while in a dark bus on the way back from 
an away game. If we were in person, she would have been practically 
screaming with joy!  !

That conversation wasn’t just an isolated event. Paige and I often discuss, dream, and pray about how 
God can use her in the lives of her soccer teammates. Over time, as Paige builds trust with her friends, God 
is opening the hearts of other girls on the team. (Paige is #23 in the middle.)  !

It’s real life stories like this that keep us motivated to invest our lives into reaching and equipping 
college students! As we move into the summer months, would you pray for our students to continue 
growing in, and sharing, their faith — wherever they go? 

Last week we attended a two-day workshop in 
Nashville, TN to help us refine and sharpen our 
skills in support raising. We are reminded what a 
privilege it is to partner with you in this strategic 
ministry of reaching influential college students. 
This simple diagram called “The God Ask” reminds 
us that as you give to the Lord and invest in His 
Kingdom, He provides for our personal and ministry 
needs. THANK YOU for your investment in us and 
furthering the Kingdom! (Below are the 80 “Great 
Commission workers” from various mission 
organizations that attended the workshop.)

Why we love our ministry! 

We are grateful for you!

Pray for us over the summer


